Correction and Clarification to the Human Resources Scope of Services

The third paragraph of the Introduction and Background section of the Scope of Services should be corrected to read:

[bookmark: _GoBack]“Funding to review and develop the Human Resources program for the VTPO as described in this Request for Proposals (RFP) was included as an amendment to the fiscal year (FY) 2008/09 and 2009/10 UPWP.  The budgeted amount for consultant services is $17,500.”
